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Solicitor Wilson’s Statement Regarding Mistrial in the trial of Michael Slager 

My thoughts and prayers are with the Scott family.   We are grateful for their 
patience, understanding and cooperation with us.  They have not received the 
credit they deserve in their calm leadership for the community. The Scotts have 
been a sterling example of dignity and grace in extraordinary circumstances.  This 
is a very difficult time for them but I have no doubt that they will continue to 
support our efforts to find justice for this case.  I have no doubt that they will 
continue to show their faith in the criminal justice system.   

While I cannot overstate our disappointment that this case was not resolved, I 
commend those who sacrificed so much time, energy and effort to serve on this 
jury.  We will try Michael Slager again.  We hope the federal and state courts will 
coordinate efforts regarding any future trial dates but we stand ready whenever the 
court calls. 

As a lawyer and prosecutor, I am subject to special rules limiting my ability to 
make public comments about pending cases and defendants in criminal 
matters. For these reasons, my office cannot comment on the merits of the case. By 
law, the defendant remains presumed innocent unless and until he is proven guilty. 
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